
 
  
Get Ready, Get Set!!! 
  
Parksville Quilt House Quilters’ Guild (PQHQG) Quilt Show is in May 2021 and we ask you to ‘Save the 
Date.’  The show will be held at the Oceanside Arena, 830 Island Highway West, Parksville, B.C., 28-30 
May 2021.   
  
Our show attracts many visitors to the island, and we hope that some of our visitors will be members of 
your guild.  In the past, there have been busloads of visitors from Victoria and the mainland.  If you are 
interested in bringing a bus, contact Elaine.  Support of each other's guilds keeps us all interested and 
involved.   
  
Early in 2021, we will be sending you posters and business cards, and we ask that you post these in a 
prominent place where your guild meets or in your newsletter.  If you have any questions or concerns, 
please contact Elaine Eddy. 
  
Thank you for your interest in quilting and your ongoing support of quilters. 
  
Yours sincerely, 
  
Barbara Korabek 
Show Convener 
  

Elaine Eddy 
Sponsorship Chair 
250-927-3512 
sponshorship2021@gmail.com 

 

mailto:sponsorship2021@gmail.com

